
From: Willis Goodwin [mailto:willisgoodwin@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2010 9:39 AM 
To: Danner, Dave (UTC) 
Cc: Shutler, Dennis (UTC) 
Subject: Deer Meadows Water Co., Inc. / Docket # 100642 
 
August 11, 2010 
  
Mr. Dave W. Danner, Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
  
Dear Mr. Danner, 
  
On Wednesday, August 4, 2010 I received a call from Dennis Shutler informing us that a public hearing 
was scheduled for sometime during the week of November 8, 2010, at a location near us.  Mr. Shutler 
also stated that the case was currently scheduled to appear in front of a judge on November, 17-18, 
2010.  
  
We, the water company customers, would like to request/petition for a change of date for the public 
hearing.  By October 15th each year a majority of our full time residents and part timers are not  in the 
area.  I have discussed the hearing date with many of our lot owners and they unanimously agree that 
they would like to have the opportunity to give their testimony at a public hearing, but again, a majority 
of them will be gone by November. 
  
We ask you to please consider changing the date to no later than October 15, 2010 so that a maximum 
number of people could attend.  We believe that this would be a benefit to the UTC to hear from as many 
people as possible about the major concerns that our community have about the water company.  Since 
we are captive customers of the water company, we hope that the UTC would listen to the information 
we have disputing the accuracy of the information provided by them to the UTC.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Concerned Deer Meadows Water Company Customers 
  
Contact:  Willis Goodwin 
              42665 Eagle Nest Rd. 
              Deer Meadows, WA 99122 
              Home:  509-725-6016 
              Mobile: 509-386-6870 
              willisgoodwin@hotmail.com 
 


